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Sent Via Email 

RE: P21SP00001 - REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE OF BOS PUBLIC HEARING 
Cortaro 5 7 Specific Plan 

Dear Terri: 

This letter shall serve as our formal request for a continuance of the Board of Supervisors 
public hearing on the above-referenced Specific Plan. The hearing has been scheduled and 
publicly notice~ for November 16, 2021. We request a continuance that would reschedule 
the public hearing to December 7, 2021. 

We make this request to allow our team additional time to complete further discussions 
with the appropriate stakeholders towards achieving a p'Ositive resolution. 

Thank you for your assistance and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
PROJECTS INTERNATIONAL, INC. 

Jim Portner, Principal 
As Applicant and Authorized Representative of the Property Owners 

CLERK'S NOTE: 
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